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FRBR as a Foundation for RDA, December 15, 
http://www.ala.org/ala/mgrps/divs/alcts/confevents/upcoming/webinar/cat/121510.cfm 
 
 

Technical Services Courses of Interest 
 
Fundamentals of Electronic Resources Acquisitions, November 15 - December 10, 
http://www.ala.org/ala/mgrps/divs/alcts/confevents/upcoming/webcourse/fera/session6
.cfm 
 
Fundamentals of Collection Development/Mgt., November 15 - December 17, 
http://www.ala.org/ala/mgrps/divs/alcts/confevents/upcoming/webcourse/fcdm/session
6.cfm 
 
Digital Preservation: An Introduction, November 17, 
http://www.ala.org/ala/mgrps/divs/alcts/confevents/upcoming/webinar/pres/101710digi
tal.cfm 
 

LC Genre/Form Terms for Religious Material Project 
 
A significant number of proposed terms were added to the Project wiki during the past few 
weeks. Please login to the wiki to review the current list.  
 
Use the following directions to access the wiki at 
http://dev.atla.com/rosters/CONGRESS/default.aspx: 
Use your regular username and password. Once you are signed in, go the COMMUNITY 
tab. On the right, you should see “My Communities” and under that “Rosters.” Expand that 
roster list to see the link to the LC Genre Form Project. For best results, continue to use 
Internet Explorer to access the website. 
 
A new question concerning genre headings for different types of theologies has been added 
to the Project webpage under the Roster Discussion link that appears towards the bottom of 
the column on the left. You may add additional discussion questions by clicking on “New” 
directly above the list of questions. Once you’ve filled in the resulting blank form with a title 
and body (if any), click on OK. Your new question will appear at the top of the list. 
 
To comment upon a proposed term in the A-Z list that appears in the roster wiki, click on 
the term to display the full proposal which may include cross-references and notes, then on 
“edit” towards the upper right of the page. You may add references and notes in addition to 
general comments. When finished, click on OK. 
 
LC’s schedule calls for the project to be completed in mid-2011. We would like to have a 
complete first draft of terms ready no later than the end of April 2011 for project 
participants to review and comment on. A model for that draft is the Genre/Form Terms 
for Law Materials 
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http://www.aallnet.org/sis/tssis/committees/cataloging/classification/genreterms/genrefo
rmterms200910finaldraft.pdf  
 
It was prepared for LC by the Technical Services Special Interest Section of the American 
Association of Law Libraries in 2009.  
 
A copy of this project update is posted on the Project website under Shared Documents. 
The next project update will be sent in 4 to 6 weeks. There are currently 41 people registered 
for the Project. Please continue to speak to others about the Project and to encourage those 
who are interested to register. To register for the project and obtain access to the project 
wiki, please contact Erica Treesh (etreesh@atla.com) 
Additional information is available at: 
http://www.atla.com/member/collaborative_projects/genre_form_terms.html  
 
Submitted by  
Barbara Kemmis, Director of Member Services 
American Theological Library Association 
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